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All Loudoun County Facilities Closed Effective 5:30 Tonight, Aug. 7 
 

Due to the evolving forecast and the increasing threat of severe weather, Loudoun County 
Government will close all facilities that are typically open during the evening, including all Parks, 
Recreation and Community Services centers, Library branches and the Animal Shelter, effective at 
5:30 p.m., this evening, Monday, August 7, 2023. 

 
Emergency services operations will continue to operate as normal.  
 

Stay Weather Alert 
 

Loudoun County officials remind residents to stay weather alert. Get updated weather 
information online from the National Weather Service (NWS) at weather.gov/lwx and on the NWS 
Facebook and Twitter. You may also sign up for weather alerts through Alert Loudoun. 
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